
 

 

 

 

Date received: 11th May 2024 

Date responded: 3rd June 2024 

Subject:  Risk Assessments – Parks in Douglas 

 

Question:  

“Would it be possible to see copies of the most recent full risk assessment(s) for 
the children’s play parks in Douglas. I appreciate there are a good number of these 
so if risk assessments are undertaken per park (or the risk assessment has an 

addendum for each park) my area of interest is Nobles Park, Governors Hill park 
and the former park on the promenade.”  
 

Response: 

Please find attached the latest risk assessment which covers children’s play areas in Douglas. 

This is next due for renewal at the end of June 2024.  

 


